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MANAGING CONTACT & CAPACITY  
 
BOOKINGS are arranged in advance by email only and numbers are controlled.  
 
STUDIO CAPACITY Has been reduced to reflect the government guidelines and increase space between visitors.  
 
NO NON-ESSENTIAL PEOPLE PERMITTED Only essential people (those rehearsing/working) are permitted to enter 
in the building. Anyone waiting to collect someone must wait outside the building.  
 
CLASSES There are a limited number of private group classes in operation. Class numbers are capped according to 
studio size. Bookings for the classes are done via the teachers. Teachers keep a log of attendees for Track & Trace 
purpose. There are currently no 'open drop-in' classes. 
 
 
ON ARRIVAL 
 
ARRIVING FOR YOUR PRACTICE Please do not arrive more than 10 minutes before the start of your class or 
booking. Please wait outside the building and reception will let you in. Early arrivals will be required to wait outside. 
  
NHS TEST & TRACE APP We have generated a QR code for the app which is on display at reception. For visitors 
who do not have the app, we have a sign-in book. Information is stored for 21 days after which it will be destroyed. 
 
SANITATION STATION Is at the reception entrance, which includes hand sanitiser, antibacterial wipes and other 
materials available to use. Please use the sanitizer upon entry. There are also hand-washing facilities throughout the 
building.   
 
SIGNAGE & GUIDELINES please follow the instructions on hygiene and social distancing that are displayed around 
the building.  
 
CHANGING ROOMS Please arrive dressed for your practice/rehearsal. The showers and changing rooms are not in 
use. 
 
SYMPTOMS If you are feeling unwell and displaying any symptoms relating to Coronavirus, please do not enter the 
building. 
 
 
THROUGHOUT THE BUILDING & STUDIOS 
 
SOCIAL DISTANCING is observed and encouraged in all parts of the building. 
  
CLEANING The studios are cleaned and cleared of rubbish daily. Floors are cleaned with disinfectant and regular 
touchpoints (taps, ballet barres, handles, musical equipment etc) are also sanitized.  
 
VENTILATION Windows can be opened in the studios to allow for increased ventilation; where that is not possible, 
additional fans can be provided to extract and ventilate. 
 
MASKS You must wear a mask at all times inside the studio building in all the common areas. 
 
CAFE The Cafe is currently closed. It is not permitted to wait in the cafe area. 
 
WAITING Please do not wait in any common areas of the building. Please go straight to your rehearsal room/studio.  
 
BELONGINGS Please keep your belongings with you at all times. Any discarded property overnight will not be 
retained and will be cleared away.  
 
STUDIO Once inside the studio, we expect the person/company booking to ensure the guidelines are adhered to.  
 

COVID-19 


